DukeE POWER GOMPANY
2.0, BOX 33188
CHARLOTTE, N.O, 28242
HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONY

. (704) 373-4801
et o FUR TS

April 15, 1983

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region 11

101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900

Ailanta, Georgia 30303

Subiject: Oconee Nuclear Station
RO-287/83-04
RO-269/83-05
RO 269/83-10

Dear Sir:

The above Licensee £vent Reports were due to be submitted by today. RO-287/83-04
concerns the failure to close a valve on the pressurization line to the Emergency
Personnel Air Lock following quarterly performance testing. R0-269/83-05 concerns
the failure to meet design criteria on the tie-in of the Standby Shutdown Facility
reactor coolant nake-up pump to the existing plant. RO0-269/83-10 concerns the
failure to close the inner door of the Emergency Personnel Air Lock following
quarterly performance testing. These evenrs were briefly discussed with you and
vour Staff on March 23, 1983. These reports are currently in the process of
review and final preparation and will be submitted as soon as possible, but in

any event, no later than April 19, 1983.

Very truly yours,
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cc: Dociment Control Desk Mr. J. C. Bryant
U. S. Nuclear Regulatcry Commissicn NRC Resident Inspector
Washington, D. C. 20555 Oconee Nuclear Station
INPO Records Center Mr. E. L. Conner, Jr.
Suite 1590 Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
1100 Circle 75 Parkway U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Atlanta, Georgia 30339 Washington, D. C. 20555
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